Regulatory Authority

Government of Pakistan

CORRIGENDUM

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR HIRING
THE SERVICES OF REPUTABLETHIRD-PARTY INSPECTORS
(TP1) TO INSPECT OIL INFRASTRUCTURE

In continuation of advertisement published in this newspaper dated 23-03-2023 on the

above cited subject.

Following points were not mentioned that shall also be treated in the said advertisement:

a) The EOlis for shortlisting only and OGRA reserves the rightto accept any or rejectall
offers keeping in view the provisions of Public Procurement Rules, 2004;

b) EOI (Expression of Interest) must be delivered to the address below in sealed
envelope latest by May 2, 2023 (Tuesday) till 11:00 hours that shall be opened on
the same date at 11:30 hours

However, other contents of the advertisement shall remain the same.

Senior Executive Director (0il)
Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority
94-B, Fazal-e-Haq Road, Blue Area, Islamabad.
Phone: 051-9244090-98

Public Service Message:
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